
Developing Character, Confidence and Commitment Friday 24th September

Dear Parents,

It’s been another week of glorious sunshine and fun activities at Atlantic Academy this week.

Junior Leadership group
I’m pleased to present to you our Junior
Leadership group. This wonderful
collection of Year 6 students are all
taking on important roles in our
Primary school to help develop a
student voice at Atlantic; ensuring the
quality of education we provide and the
opportunities surrounding them are
engaging and rich in challenge. I look
forward to sharing with you all some
exciting projects they are working on.

Parent Forum
This week, we held the first Parent forum of this academic year; it was wonderful to discuss
communication, uniform and enrichment activities to name just a few things with a wonderful
group of parents. We will be publishing minutes of the meeting through our website shortly
but if you are keen to join our Parent Forum group please do consider signing up. We would
love to see a range of parents attending, your voice is so important in shaping our school and
we are always here to listen and share ideas. If you are keen to join our Parent Forum group
please don’t hesitate to contact me through the contact form on our website.

Open afternoon and tours
Last week, we shared dates of our Primary Open Afternoons and tours. We are pleased that
we are once again, able to open our doors up to the wider community and show off our
school. If you are a current Reception parent at Atlantic Academy we would love to extend
this invite to you, too. Please do come and explore our facilities, whilst we may not have been
able to open our doors to yourselves when you were applying for school places, we know
that many parents are very keen to explore the wonderful learning spaces we have at
Atlantic.

Have a wonderful, well rested weekend. I look forward to seeing you all on Monday.

Miss Heppell

Heroes of the Week

To enjoy our virtual Heroes
assembly, please click here

Congratulations to all our
heroes this week

Primary Open
Afternoons

27th 28th and 30th September
3:30 - 4:30pm

Primary Tours
6th October 9:30am, 10:00am
7th October 1:30pm, 2:00pm

for Prospective and current
Reception Students

For more information email
apply@atlantic-aspirations.org

https://www.atlantic-aspirations.org/contact-us/pastoral-support-contact-form/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7hHQv-PidjU

